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Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended KMA Sports Medicine Committee Meeting

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

The semi-annual meeting of the KMA SMAC was held. Most of
the issues discussed dealt with the change from the heat index
to the wet bulb globe for measuring activity adjustments. With
the upcoming TUFFS meeting later in May, that was a critical
prep discussion.

General Commentary

This committee has finally gotten back into a regular cycle of
two to three meetings per year. During the pandemic this group
was very important in getting the association data it needed to
resume play when it did.
They continue to review KHSAA policies for suggestive
remedies, and advise of cleanups in student athlete safety
preparation.
They have already begun discussing the 2025 revision of the
Safety Course and have been very cooperative in their
discussions around the conversion of the course to the Arbiter
platform.


